Subject: FW: Council Meeting Oct. 2

From: Georgina Van Horn

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:14 PM
To: Planning <Planning@l|osgatosca.gov>
Subject: Council Meeting Oct. 2

[EXTERNAL SENDER]

Dear Council Members,

This email is concerning item 15860 Winchester Blvd. Architecture and Site Application 5-21-008. | live at -

_. One of the two closest townhouses to the property site.

| have contacted you and have spoken to you about my concern with the size of the proposed building and how very
near it is to the property line of the University Oaks Condos. What is now my concern is the gas pipeline that runs along
Winchester Blvd and very near to the properties that are along the boulevard. We all know the danger and
destruction that can happen if care is not taken with the pipeline. | trust you will research carefully and make your
decision based on reliable information as to the size and placement of the proposed building. We rely on your
judgement for our safety.

| appreciate your work and dedication to our wonderful town.

Best regards,
Georgina Van Horn
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